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Just for Fun!


Q: Why do mother kangaroos hate rainy days?� A: Because their kids have to play inside!


Q: What did the baby corn say to the mama corn? 


A: "Where's Popcorn?"��Q: Why is a computer so smart?�A: Cause it listens to its motherboard.��Q: What do you call a mom who can't draw? �A: Tracy.


Q: What do you call a small mom?�A: minimum.


Q: Why did the baby strawberry cry? �A: Because his mom was in a jam!��Q: What did the baby Egyptian say when he got lost?�A: I want my mummy.


Q: What did mommy spider say to baby spider?�A: You spend too much time on the web.


Q: What did the mother broom say to the baby broom?�A: It's time to go to sweep!


Q: What did the mama tomato say to the baby tomato?�A: catch up!


�








Note - If you know of someone who would like to be added to our mailing list please contact our administrative assistant, Steve Cary, at Arise Church (734) 878-1928. Or, if you prefer to be taken off this mailing, please contact Steve. 








� Parenting/Marriage Support Group:


Please consider attending a small group of Arise parents and couples to discuss the natural occurrences in raising a family in the Christian faith. We meet monthly, for a potluck meal, at alternating homes, the kids play, and the parents discuss whatever is on their hearts. We need strength in the Lord and in each other for support, guidance, and love. We would love to meet new people; all are welcome!


Contact Carrie Germain at � HYPERLINK "mailto:carrie@germain.us" �carrie@germain.us� for more details.








About Mother's Day


Have you ever wondered how Mother's Day got started?  People started honoring mother's a very long time ago.  When it first started it was called Mothering Sunday because people celebrated it the fourth Sunday during a time called Lent.  Lent is the time before Easter where people think and prepare about the Easter story and what God did for us.


Then 150 years ago a woman named Anna Jarvis, organized a day to raise awareness of poor health conditions in her community, something she thought mother's believed in doing. She called it "Mother's Work Day." 


After Anna Jarvis died, her daughter (also named Anna) wanted to honor all that her mother did.  Anna heard her mother say that one day she hoped someone would make a special day just for mothers.


So Anna worked very hard and even talked to presidents and other leaders to try to create a special day just to honor them.  By 1914 (almost 100 years ago) a man named Woodrow Wilson signed a bill recognizing Mother's Day as a national holiday.


It just so happens that Anna's mothers' favorite flower was the white carnation and that's why mother's often receive carnations on Mother's Day.


The funny thing is, Anna ended up disliking Mother's day.  She didn't want Mother's day to be all about the expensive gifts and fancy flowers but just a day to tell your mom that you love and appreciate her.  So remember, moms don't need all that fancy stuff.  Make her a nice card and treat her very special today (and everyday) and she won't need anything else.


by Sharla Guenther, http://www.dltk-bible.com/p.asp?p=http://www.dltk-bible.com/cv/pmothers_day.asp








Please join us on Sunday, May 22nd for Teacher Appreciation Day and Congratulating Seniors Day! We’ll be showing our thanks to the many Sunday School teachers and Nursery volunteers. We will also have a little congratulatory ceremony for out graduating seniors!








Mother’s Day was May 8th The Arise kids had fun making decorating scarfs with prints and paints for their mothers and all the ladies of Arise Church. We are so thankful to all our moms!  








May 22nd will be our last day for Sunday School this school year. We will reconvene Sunday School after Labor Day weekend on Sunday, September 11th. During the summer months, nursery services will still be available during our 10:30 am service and we will begin our Kids Club program for children 4-8 (ish). Kids Club is for children a bit too young to follow along with the sermon and is a fun place to hang out and learn about God in an un-curriculum  setting. Activity packets will also be available in the sanctuary if children/families choose to stay together during worship. Further questions, please contact Carrie Germain. 














